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Friday, 27th January 2023 

 
 

Yr Two Antarctica Workshop 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
On Thursday 9th February, in lieu of the cancelled Great Fire of London workshop, we are pleased 
to be able to welcome Freshwater Theatre to facilitate an Antarctica workshop. We hope that this 
workshop will enhance and consolidate the children's current learning about the Poles.  
 
The children will be greeted by an intrepid Earth Explorer who will invite them on an adventure to 
Antarctica. Using drama activities such as roleplay and tableaux, they will explore the topic in an 
engaging and interactive way. They will consider what it is to be an explorer whilst readying 
themselves (mentally and physically!) for an expedition like no other. Once there, they will explore 
the habitat, meet some of the wildlife and learn what's threatening this landscape and why it needs 
to be protected. There may even be a chance to travel further...not through space, but through 
time, back to 1901 to meet the explorers' first charting their way across the Antarctic.  
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5.14 per child to cover the cost of the workshop. We 
would be grateful if payments can be made by Monday 6th February 2022 via Scopay - 
www.scopay.com/mead  
 
Obviously, if you have already made payment for the Great Fire of London workshop you payment 
has already been carried over to the Antarctica workshop.  
 
Parent in receipt of benefits may be exempt from the cost of this visit. If you have any concerns 
about the cost, please speak to Mrs Creasey or a member of the Year Two Team in confidence as 
soon as possible.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs Stahlecker  
Year Group Leader 

http://www.scopay.com/mead

